
  

  

 
Dear Clinical Staff: 
 
National Jewish Health Advanced Diagnostic Laboratories is pleased to announce the launch of the ENA6 
Test (Antibodies to extractable nuclear antigens).  This replaces the ENA4 (Antibodies to extractable nuclear 
antigens) Test effective Tuesday, July 5, 2022. Despite the addition of two antigens to the screening panel, 
the ENA6 will continue to reflex to Sm, RNP, SSA, and SSB only. 
 
Please contact our Client Service Team at 4120 or clinreflabs@njhealth.org if you have any questions or 
concerns. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Claire Coeshott PhD 
Director, Immunology Lab 
Advanced Diagnostic Laboratories 
National Jewish Health 
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